
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

5th March 2021, 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Re: Provision for Critical Workers students from 8th March 
 
The Essential Information for Parents booklet, sent to you today, provides full details of the 
arrangements for next week’s staggered return to school. This letter is to inform you that our 
provision for the vulnerable and children of critical worker students will continue next week with a 
few amendments. These are outlined below: 
 
From Monday 8th March students will register at the start of a day in a new location:   
 
Year 7  Main Hall 
Year 8  Lower Hall 
Year 9  SC5 
Year 10 LC8 
Year 11 HU3 
6th Form  Library 
 
Once students have registered, they should go to the classrooms they would usually go to for their 
timetabled lessons. For each lesson they will continue to access remote learning under supervision 
of their usual class teacher. Students should continue to bring their iPad charger, headphones and 
a reading book each day (along with the usual equipment) until their year group returns to face-to-
face teaching.  
 
As you are already aware, there will be a staggered return to face-to-face teaching from Tuesday 
9th March. Once your child’s year group returns to face-to-face teaching then they should register 
in the Form Room that they used in the autumn term. This means that: 
 
Year 10, 12 and 13 return to normal registration on Tuesday 9th March 
Year 8 and 11 return to normal registration on Wednesday 10th March 
Year 7 and 9 return to normal registration on Thursday 11th March.  
 
On Monday 8th March the current three buses will operate, but from Tuesday 9th March the normal 
full bus service will resume.  
 
From Wednesday 10th March the previously used break and lunch areas for specific bubbles will 
be reinstated (meaning Year 9 will follow Year 7 into Henry’s at lunch time) 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the students for their hard work and co-operation 
during the past 8 weeks - I look forward to seeing them re-join their peers. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Ms Janet Sheriff 
Executive Headteacher 


